Dear Parents/Carers,

Nursery Christmas Party

St. Joseph'’s Catholic Primary School,
St. Joseph's Way, Jarrow,

NE32 4PJ.

0191 5364311
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Head Teacher: Mr. P. Craig
02/11/2021

Children in the Nursery will have their Christmas Party on the morning of Friday 10th December.
If your child attends an afternoon session they are invited to attend the morning session.

Further details will be shared by Mrs Whalen closer to the day!

Yours sincerely

Mr P Craig
Headteacher

Bishop Chadwick Mental Health
Catholic Education ‘Trust First Aider
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